Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Leslie Carle <leslie.care@lifehealthmed.com>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 7:52 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: License # 20180004316

Hi There,

I’'m writing to try to put more conditions on this store, or no store at all
Since the last owners took over,

We've had people driving too fast down our street & alley

Throwing trash in street & alley

Loud music

Drug deals going on in front of our house

They let people hang out in the parking lot of the store

We've lived in this neighborhood for 30 years. We've used this store while our kids were growing up,
when the previous owner owned it. We don’t go in there anymore because of the hoadlums they let
hang around in the parking lot.

It's now a nuisance to our neighberhood!
We don’t want or need this store in our neighborhood!
Thanks,

Leslie



